
From: Daniel LaSpata <Daniel.LaSpata@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2022 4:50 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Eva Gutierrez <evagutierrez@the1stward.com> 
Subject: HACIA Dinner and Awards Ceremony 
 
Hi Steve, 
 
Per our discussion, please be aware that on Tuesday, March 8, 2022, I attended HACIA’s 42nd Annual 
Awards Banquet at the Hilton Chicago in my capacity as 1st ward alderman. No Chicago policy or official 
business was conducted at the event.  
 
Please let me know if I can answer any further questions. Thank you as ever for the good counsel. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Daniel 
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